
                                             

Friday 14 June 

Dear Parent/Carer     

As you are aware, your child will be attending the ‘Barnsley Sings’ event on Thursday 

11 July at the Barnsley Metrodome. The children will be taken to the Metrodome, by 

coach, for the rehearsals which will take place in school time.  The children will return 

to school at approximately 3.15 pm.  YOUR CHILD WILL NEED TO BE TAKEN TO 

THE METRODOME FOR 6.00 PM READY FOR THE ‘BARNSLEY SINGS 

PERFORMANCE’ AT 6.30 PM AND COLLECTED AT 8.30 PM.  Mrs Burgess and Mrs 

Little will be escorting the children to the rehearsal and will be at the Metrodome with 

them in the evening. 

Please complete the attached consent form and return it to school no later than 

Friday 21 June 2024. 

 

Priority ticket booking 

We have been informed that we have priority booking for tickets up to Tuesday           

25 June.  Tickets are £10.00 and each child has been allocated 3 tickets. You are now 

able to pay for up to 3 tickets via Schoolcomms.  All payments must be received by 

Wednesday 26 June.  If you require more tickets, please contact school to see if any 

more tickets are available, due to non-take up, before buying on general sale.  You will 

be contacted on Wednesday 26 June to confirm if any more tickets are available or 

advised to order on general sale.  If tickets are available payment must be made, for 

the additional tickets, via Schoolcomms, on Wednesday 26 June. 

General ticket booking 

From Friday 28 June until the day of the event - tickets will go on general sale and can 

be booked directly following the link below.  This form is not currently open, but will 

open at 9.00 am on the 28 June. 

Barnsley Sings Schools Festival - General Sale Ticket Order form 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Burgess and Mrs Little 

https://forms.gle/NDkqLkP4eTCccERj8

